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Have a fantastic Summer Holiday 

 

What a fantastic year we have had at both 

schools.  We are all so proud of how our 

children have progressed over the year.  It is 

a sad time to see our lovely Year 6 children 

move onto high school but it does give us the 

opportunity to reflect on their time with us- 

we wish them well for their futures!  Thank 

you to everyone for all of the lovely gifts to 

all staff members, it makes us all feel very 

valued and appreciated! Have a lovely holiday 

and enjoy the hot weather whilst it lasts.  

 
School Uniform 

 

Please use the holidays to restock on the 

correct uniform, P.E. kit and school shoes as 

these will be check in the first weeks of 

term.  Don’t forget to name them!  
 

 
Afterschool Clubs 

 

All afterschool clubs will commence again 

week beginning 10th September until Friday 

12th October. The new clubs letter will go 

home with your child on Thursday 6th 

September.  If you would like your child to 

participate please let the office know. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Tots2teens Club 

 

Tots2teens are holding many exciting events 

around the Aylsham area during the summer 

holidays. Please see attached flyer for more 

information and regarding booking. 
 

 

Drawing Competition 

 

Inspired by Norfolk Day, Savills is launching 

a summer drawing competition for children 

ages 4-16 to share why they love living in 

the county. The winner will win a £150 

voucher for art supplies for their school 

from Savills and an art hamper for you 

courtesy of Jarrold. Please see attached 

flyer for more information.  

 

 

Stars of the Week 
 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

Kelsey Batley Charlie Martin 

Jack Martin Charlie Fuller 

All of Class 2  

 
Key Dates 

 

July 

 

Tues 24th – Break up for the summer 

holidays  

 

Sept 6th- Children return to school  

 

 

Mrs. Lydia Board – 

 Head Teacher 


